February 6, 2018

The Honorable John Barker 300 SW 10th St Topeka, KS 66612

Dear Representative Barker:

RE: HB 2414

I am writing this letter to voice opposition to HB 2414 by the Board of Directors of the Greater Kansas Chapter of the Appraisal Institute.

At this time, we do not feel that enough information has been provided regarding the full impact of this legislation on the appraisal profession as well as its impact on maintaining the public trust.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jeffrey L. Voth

President, Greater Kansas Chapter of the Appraisal Institute